
 

Date: 11th March 2022 
Apologies: n/a 

 

MEETING 3: 
January date could not go ahead due to Covid absences. 

ITEMS for discussion: 

1. Red Nose Day & bun sale 

2. Climate Change – Lets go Zero 

3. Charity / fundraising 
  

1. Red Nose Day 
The school will be fundraising for Red Nose Day on 
Friday 18th March. It has been decided that we will 
have a dress down day and wear something red.  
Families will be asked to donate buns that we will sell 
at playtime in Year 5/6.  School Council will look after 
the cake stalls.  Children are to bring a £1 donation for 
dressing down & 20p to buy a bun. 
Rowan, Arthur & Sam to make posters to promote the 
day. 
 
2. Climate Change 
Sam suggested that the school join an initiative to 
lower our carbon footprint.  He told us about a 
website he had seen with his mum 
 
https://letsgozero.org/ 
 
School Council agreed that this would be a good 
initiative to join and that we would discuss this in 
more detail at the next meeting.  Sam will bring in a 

https://letsgozero.org/


 

signed letter to say that we have joined up and then 
we will be able to talk about what actions we should 
take as a school and how we will evaluate these 
actions.  Eco Group to monitor too. 
 
3. Charity / Fundraising /awareness 
Children asked whether we could do something for 
Ukraine.  I told the children that we would be making 
some cards with messages of hope, and these would 
be sent to people (via a school governor) who have 
been displaced due to the on-going crisis.  Some 
children in Year 5 have also asked whether they can 
make ribbons in the Ukrainian colours to sell. 
 
Earth Day – Friday 22nd April – To be discussed at next 
meeting.  Children would like to do something to 
recognise this day. 
 
A.O.B 
Camille asked whether we could set up a litter picking 
day in our local area.  Mr Paton said he would 
investigate this with Calderdale. 
Children in Year 3/4 have asked for a sandpit in the 
backyard. 
Children asked what the school would be doing for our 
belated 150-year anniversary – it was feedback that we 
would be having an event on the school field in July to 
celebrate this. 

 
The next meeting is Friday 1st April. 
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